WARNING TO ALL MUSLIM PARENTS
AA

OUR MUSLIM CHILDREN WILL LEARN AND PICK UP HOMOSEXUALITY IN SCHOOLS TODAY BECAUSE OF
THE FORCED INDOCTRINATION OF HOMOSEXUALITY BY OFSTED???

Protest/send letter to your MP/Send a letter to the school of your children Watch and find out and make sure
that your children are not BRAINWASHED to accept homosexuality or to become homosexuals?

Please put this worrying new news on your websites, mention it in Friday sermon, send it to all Muslim
contacts...

Thank you

WS

Dr A Majid Katme

Muslim Coordinator to SPUC
07944 240 622

3 Whitacre Mews, Stannary Street
London, SE11 4AB, United Kingdom
Telephone: (020) 7091 7091

Email: information@spuc.org.uk
http://www.spuc.org.uk

Parents warned about Ofsted imposing homosexual agenda on schools

London, 19 November 2013: Parents are being warned about Ofsted, the schools inspectorate in England,
imposing a homosexual agenda on schools.

The warning follows a report by Gay Star News that Ofsted is starting to implement guidance, published in
September, which judges both primary and secondary schools according to whether they "[teach] about
different types of families". (See Notes for Editors below)

Antonia Tully, national co-ordinator of Safe at School, a parents' support campaign, said: “Safe at School
warned repeatedly that allowing 'same-sex marriage' in law would lead to the widespread promotion of
homosexuality in schools. The law has not yet come into force, yet Ofsted is already imposing a
homosexual agenda on schools. Most parents would find it unimaginable that Ofsted is requiring their
child's primary schools to give lessons on same-sex families."

Mrs Tully continued: "Also under the Ofsted guidance, primary schools have to make sure that any child
'born a girl who would rather be a boy, or born a boy and would like to be a girl' feels safe and included.
This requirement places an intolerable burden on teachers to identify such children, and seeks to recruit
teachers as unqualified psychoanalysts of gender-neutralism."

Safe at School issued a stark warning to parents that they have to take action to protect their children from
homosexual indoctrination in school. "I am advising parents to tell their child's school that they do not want
their child to be present in lessons which open up controversial gender theories", said Mrs Tully. "Parents
recognise that the relentless promotion of all types of underage sexual activity leads to a culture where
their children are at risk of sexually-transmitted infections and abortion."

Although parents are legally entitled to withdraw their children from sex education and religious education
lessons, parents cannot withdraw their children from lessons which promote homosexuality if such lessons
take place within compulsory National Curriculum subjects.

Antonia Tully, national co-ordinator of Safe at School, can be contacted on landline 020 8407 3463 or
mobile 07926 007175. Safe at School http://www.spuc.org.uk/campaigns/safeatschool/ is a campaign of
the Society for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) www.spuc.org.uk SPUC's communications
department can be contacted on:

email news@spuc.org.uk

mobile 07939 177683

direct dial landline 020 7820 3129
Twitter @spucprolife
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